Council Chair Alice L. Lee

Vice-Chair Keani N.W. Rawlins-Fernandez

Presiding Officer Pro Tempore Tasha Kama

Councilmembers
Gabe Johnson
Kelly Takaya King
Michael J. Molina
Tamara Paltin
Shane M. Sinenci
Yuki Lei K. Sugimura



Director of Council Services Traci N. T. Fujita, Esq.

Deputy Director of Council Services David M. Raatz, Jr., Esq.

COUNTY COUNCIL

COUNTY OF MAUI 200 S. HIGH STREET WAILUKU, MAUI, HAWAII 96793 www.MauiCounty.us

October 20, 2021

Mr. Scott Teruya, Director Department of Finance County of Maui Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Mr. Teruya:

SUBJECT: LEGISLATION AND DISCUSSION ON THE EFFECT OF THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC, RULES, CARES ACT, AND RELATED ISSUES (BFED-85)

May I please request that you provide a status update on the creation of a website or portal for data related to the use of COVID Relief Funds.

May I further request your written response no later than **November 2, 2021**. To ensure efficient processing, please transmit your response to <u>bfed.committee@mauicounty.us</u> and include the relevant Committee item number in your response's subject line.

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff (Lesley Milner at ext. 7886, or Yvette Bouthillier at ext. 7758).

Sincerely,

KEANI N.W. RAWLINS-FERNANDEZ, Chair Budget, Finance, and Economic

Development Committee

bfed:ltr:085afn01:ljcm

cc: Mayor Michael P. Victorino

BFED Committee

From:

BFED Committee

Sent:

Wednesday, October 20, 2021 11:34 AM

To:

Scott.Teruya@co.maui.hi.us

Cc:

BFED Committee; May-Anne Alibin; didi.hamai@co.maui.hi.us; Michelle Santos; Zeke

Kalua

Subject:

PLEASE READ attached letter re: LEGISLATION AND DISCUSSION ON THE EFFECT OF

THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC, RULES, CARES ACT, AND RELATED ISSUES (BFED-85). .

Attachments:

085afn01.pdf

Mr. Teruya: Please refer to the attached letter from the Budget, Finance, and Economic Development (BFED) Committee Chair, dated October 20, 2021.

Mayor's Office (attention: Michelle Santos and Zeke Kalua): Please forward the attached letter to Mayor Victorino.

Thank you, Yvette Bouthillier, Secretary BFED Committee